

kptvRose City Park Elementary School Site Council Agenda

November 18th 3:45-5:15 p.m.

<i>Time</i>	<i>Topic</i>	<i>Presenter</i>
3:45	Attendance	
<p>Names in Bold are in Attendance at the meeting.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Michael Bacon (Principal) ● Kim Vorasai (K ESP) ● Lauren Skye (2nd ESP) ● Dani McSherry (PE) ● Sara Kerr ● Tommy Jarvis ● Dr. Van Truong ● Alison Taylor 		
3:45	Welcome and Introductions	Tommy
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Officers <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Alison Taylor - Secretary ○ Dr. Van Truong - Vice Chair ○ Tommy Jarvis - Chair 		
3:55	Community Discussion	All
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Monthly and on-going discussion <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Priority topics for 2024-25 site council - what should we pay attention to? <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ■ Sister School relationship ■ Rebuilding the culture of RCP as the hub of our community <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● How to engage with PTO and HPH <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Both programs meet together with Mr. Bacon 1x/month ○ Action: Tommy will invite both leaders to next meeting ■ Committee on Attendance <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● We have improved over last year ● Could we have Specials teachers do home visits during parent-teacher conferences? ■ Family Advisory Council on Education (FACE) discussion <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Topic for FACE: How are other schools working on attendance issues; how is the district dealing with attendance to support schools ● Successful Schools survey: low completion district-wide ● Safety and climate school v district-wide 		
4:20	Climate	Michael/All

<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Discuss strategies on Climate and Attendance <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Sharing positive stories of engagement ○ What we already do: teacher phone calls, open gym in the morning, free breakfast ○ RCP Staff Priorities for Improving Climate ○ Last year there was an effort to create a Site Council work group on attendance. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ■ Action: Chairman Tommy will reach out to Sara Kerr 		
4:40	Math/Literacy	Michael/All
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • SCIP • Disaggregated OSAS / MAP <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ We will look over before our next meeting and come back with questions and comments • PPT 	
5:05	Next Meeting Discussion (ran out of time for this section)	Tommy/All
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Revisit 23-24 SSS • 24-25 SSS Results • Schoolyard vision grant OR Staffing priorities • Other? 		
5:15	Closing	